
 

 

 

 

20th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We understand that family circumstances can change – especially in a year as 

turbulent as this. We’d like to remind you that if you’re receiving certain benefits, 

your child/ren might be entitled to Free School Meals. This means that you’ll get 

supermarket vouchers over the May half term holidays to help pay towards food. 

These vouchers are sent to all children who are eligible for this funding, regardless 

of whether they have a school meal or packed lunch.  Your child will also receive 

additional funding to help support their educational needs. 

 

Please find attached a form that outlines eligibility criteria. If you are eligible, please 

complete this and return either to the office or to North Yorkshire County Council 

directly. To ensure you get any free school meal vouchers for the May half term, 

please make sure you return these as soon as possible. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Jo Sawyer 

Head teacher 

j.sawyer@ebor.academy  
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